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Parent/Teacher Conferences 
coming up in April.  

 
 

  

 

Happy February! February is a busy month. It is 
Black History and Dental Health month. There is also 
Groundhog’s Day, President’s Day, and Valentine’s 
Day to celebrate.  

 

 
 

Reminder…Tiny Tots is closed on Monday, 
February 20th in honor of President’s Day. There 
is no Preschool. This will be a staff in-service day.  

 

 
Valentine’s Parties will be on Tuesday, February 
14th! We’ll celebrate the day by playing games and 
sharing our valentines. Please have your child bring 
10 valentines for the party. PLEASE DO NOT 
ADDRESS THE OUTSIDE OF THE ENVELOPES! 
Just help your child sign their name on the back of 
the valentines. If you would like to send stickers or 
trinkets that day, you may. We prefer that you share 
individual snacks such as teddy grahams, goldfish 
crackers, etc.   
 

 
 

 

 

Check out this month’s Parent Education topic on 
“Brush, Book, Bed: How to Structure Your Child’s 
Nighttime Routine.”   
(Can be found on Parent’s Page of website or on our 
front board in the lobby) 

 

 

*Watch for more details to come! 
 

Building an indoor snowman 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 

Plan to join us 
on Tuesday, 
August 8th, 
2023 from 4-6:30 
p.m. at Tiny Tots 
to celebrate 50 
years of 
operation. 
Family fun, food, 
& entertainment! 
Save the date!  



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


